
Town of Bluffton
Request for Quote (RFQ # 2018-24) 

Bluffton Oyster Factory Reroof

The Town of Bluffton is soliciting quotes from experienced and qualified vendors to 
provide for the removal and replacement of all existing roof material from the main 
structure of the Bluffton Oyster Factory located at 63 Wharf Street in Bluffton, South 
Carolina.  The scope of work includes replacing the structural material as necessary to 
support the new metal roof, remove and replace rotten structural members at rear of 
building, ensure leak free seams at transition at varying roof slopes, and clean up and 
remove all debris. 

Questions and inquiries regarding this RFQ should be directed to: 

Steve Anthony 
Project Manager 
santhony@townofbluffton.com 
843-706-7829 

To submit a response to this RFQ, provide a written quote to the contact person identified 
within this notice prior to 2:00pm on October 2, 2017. 


